
 
 
July 15, 2010 
 
Mr. David Danner 
Secretary and Executive Director 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE:  UT-090842  
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Enclosed for filing is a copy of Frontier Communications’ Change of Service Provider 
Notification that is scheduled to be mailed to Washington customers.  The company worked with 
Commission Staff prior to finalizing the notice.   
 
If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kim Douglass 
Sr Staff Consultant – Government & Regulatory Affairs 
Tel:  972-456-7551 
kimberly.a.douglass@ftr.com 
 
cc:  Service List 
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